Parent Survey

( 01285 712302
N4 admin@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk

Q  The Park, Fairford GL7 4Q
16.5.25

Dear parents and carers,

During May each year, | ask parents, students, staff and governors to complete our annual
survey. This is an important mechanism for the Leadership Team and Governing Board to
gain feedback to inform our priorities for the next school year.

Take up of the parent survey has been getting lower in the last few years; to address this |
am trying a different approach this year. | will ask that only parents and carers of a
representative sample group of students from each year group complete the longer 6-8
minute survey, whilst all parents will be asked to complete the short 1 minute Ofsted
questions survey.

The short survey can be found here, or from the link in the parent bulletin. Please
complete this by Monday 2nd June.

Parents and carers in the sample group will be contacted separately via email.
Yours sincerely,

Roger Eckersley
Assistant Headteacher (Pastoral)


https://forms.office.com/e/hVXERbp0gm

